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Project information is also available online at 
www.CFLRoads.com.

Search by the FPID number (991900-3).

PUBLIC HEARING

Gulf Atlantic Highway (State Road (S.R.) 44) between Main Street (U.S. 301) and Legion Avenue

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services
(free of charge) should contact Kelly Hiden, public involvement coordinator, by phone at 407-508-0839, or via email at kelly@valerin-
group.com at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay
Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).

NDate:
Wednesday, March 27, 2019

Time:
5 p.m. – Open House
6 p.m. – Formal Presentation and                       

Comments

Location:
Wildwood Community Center
Jefferson Room
6500 Powell Rd.
Wildwood, FL 34785



March 27, 2019

Gulf Atlantic Highway (State Road (S.R.) 44) 
Between Main Street (U.S. 301) and Legion Avenue - Sumter County
Safety Improvements - Median Modification

Dave Mixon
Florida Department of Transportation
719 South Woodland Boulevard, MS 562
DeLand, FL 32720

Ph: 386-943-943-5DOT

Email: Dave.Mixon@dot.state.fl.us

CONTACT INFORMATION

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin,
age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their
concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting
Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator via email at
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

A court reporter will be present to record proceedings, and assist with
comments, as part of the project record. Written comments can be
submitted at the hearing, sent by mail to Dave Mixon, at the address shown
to the right, no later than Monday, April 8, 2019. All written and oral
comments will become part of the project’s public record.

JOIN US FOR A PUBLIC HEARING ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 27, 2019
Wildwood Community Center – Jefferson Room, 6500 Powell Rd., Wildwood, FL 34785

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing to improve safety and traffic operations on Gulf
Atlantic Highway (S.R. 44) between Main Street (U.S. 301) and Legion Avenue. These improvements are
recommended based on a safety study conducted in October 2018. The proposed improvement consists of two
phases of construction, interim works and long-term improvements.

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 991900-3
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(SEE DETAIL AT RIGHT)
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PROPOSED LONG-TERM IMPROVEMENT

PROPOSED INTERIM IMPROVEMENT

The interim improvement consists of the installation of “Quick-Curb” with delineator posts east of the Main Street
intersection as shown below. This work is anticipated to take place in late 2019/early 2020.

The proposed long-term improvements involve the construction of an additional westbound left turn lane at the
Main Street intersection and construction of a concrete median from Main Street to west of Legion Avenue, with a
bi-directional opening at the Wildwood Townehomes area as shown below. This type of median opening allows left
turns from Gulf Atlantic Highway into the driveways, but will only allow right turns out of those driveways.
Construction of the long-term improvements is expected to begin in early 2022 as part of a resurfacing project.


